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I oppose this measure for two reasons. First, this matter of selecting instructional 

material for schools is hardly an emergency, and does not require immediate action 

upon passage. Second, in reading the impetus for this bill, it appears to be an 

attempt to combat the desire of parents to protect their children from sexually explicit 

material.  The fact that the legislature seems recklessly determined to ensure that 

children ARE exposed to sexually explicit material and alternative lifestyles is very 

concerning.  Why is the state so resolute in exposing children to sexual content? It is 

disgusting and seems to be a further attempt to usurp parental rights.  


